
ORPHAN GRAIN TRAIN 

PO BOX 545, GRAND ISLAND, NE 68802

(308) 675-1388

OGTCENTRAL@OUTLOOK.COM

CENTRAL NEBRASKA BRANCH BULLETIN

JULY-AUGUST 2023

Volunteers resealed the leaky 
roof of the OGT warehouse. 

What’s Going on at OGT?

Thank You- St. John’s Cordova, NE

85 school kits
Extra school supplies
20 hygene kits
New towels and wash cloths 
5 fleece throws
Coloring books and cayons
Bags of new children’s clothing, socks, and undies
Children’s quilts
And shipping costs! 

A big thank you to St. John’s Lutheran Church in Cordova,
NE for their generous gifts to help many who are in great
need. Their donation included:

 
God bless you all for your wonderful gift!



Thank you , Volunteers!

St. Leo’s Catholic Church:
Four groups of five youth each from St. Leo’s Catholic Church sorted, boxed, strung shoestrings,
loaded boxes into the warehouse, and helped put items into trailer over two days. They were a great
crew! Each team also received a tour of our warehouse and Mercy Meals. Thank you St. Leo’s! Thank
you also to our regular volunteers who worked alongside them! 

Panama Shipment- Arrived 6/17/23Latvia Shipment- Sent


